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SANKALP, the Management Society of Aryabhatta College organised it’s annual fest, DELVE on 15th 
March, 2019  to provide a platform for developing  an environment for the growth and real-time 
experience required to become an entrepreneur. 

The society  planned and successfully executed three events under our fest namely, ‘Kautilya - The 
Management Fest’, ‘The Marketing Paradox’ and ‘ The Wardogs’. Apart from these events we had a 
plathora of fun filled filler events like 7 UP, Toss The Bottle and Smash. These filler events were attended 
in numbers by the teams members and the students from other colleges as well. 

Teams were invited from all the management colleges of Delhi University and the teams attended the 
fest with utter enthusiasm and zeal. The event began with a welcome address by Dr. J.K.Singh , 
Coordinator of the course in which he congratulated the students of the first batch for showing their 
interest towards summer internship and successfully completing their projects . He welcomed Principal, 
Dr. Manoj Sinha, and also expressed his gratitude to the Principal and all the staff members who have 
extended their support for the programme. 

 



 

  

 

Hon’ble Principal in his  address appreciated the efforts of the students and  motivated them to take up 
such challenges in future also. This was followed by congratulating and presenting planters to the 
students who did the Summer Internships . The event received warm wishes from top executive of 
various Public Sector enterprises and leading financial services and banks ,etc. 

a) Gas Authority India Ltd. 
b) National Hydroelectricity Power Ltd. 
c) MMTC Ltd. 
d) State Bank of India 
e) Whitespan Advisory Services Ltd. ,etc. 



 

Dr. J.K.Singh welcoming CS Vinay Shukla , Founder, Whitespan Advisory Services Ltd 

Sh. Vinay Shukla, Founder and Managing Director, Whitespan Advisory Services Ltd was invited as 
Guest of Honour . During his address to the students, he provided insight to various emerging issues of 
management and transitions happening in the economy.  He was highly impressed  with the interaction 
of students and their performance and assured to extend his services for the interest of our students in 
future also.   All the events were very well coordinated by the students  and their active participation 
were observed throughout the event.  

 

 

The fest ended with smiles and truckload of experience on the part of the attending teams and a gleam 
of satisfaction on the organizers’ part. Success at this scale couldn’t have been possible without  the 
involvement of  Principal, Faculty members and students of the course.  


